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Introductory Text 

By the Staff of ICANN 

 
 
The following text was drafted by Patrick Vande Walle, co-chair of the DNS Security 
Working Group of At-Large, as a reply to the public consultation on the same subject to 
be found at: http://www.icann.org/en/public-comment/#root-scaling.  The statement 
below was open for comments by members of At-Large from 12

th
 July to 20

th
 July 2009, 

at https://st.icann.org/alac-
docs/index.cgi?alac_statement_on_terms_of_reference_of_the_root_scaling_study_al_
alac_st_0709_4. No amendments to the draft were proposed during that time. 
 

The ALAC vote on the statement was open from 25
th
 to 30

th
 July, and resulted in 

adoption of the statement 11-0-0. The vote results may be independently verified at 
https://www.bigpulse.com/pollresults?code=ZN7MrKqI3eCrm4MrvhHd.  
 

[End of Introduction] 
 

 
 
 
 

 

The At-Large Community welcomes and strongly supports the terms of 
reference for the Root Scaling Study as proposed. This excellent document 
clearly identifies the issues at stake. We look forward to the findings and the 
model that will be suggested by this expert team. 
 

[End of Statement] 


